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Memo 

  

To:  Rachael Stevie, Planner 1 

From:  Holly Erdman, Environmental Health Specialist 

Date:  September 30, 2020 

Subject: ACU-20-00002 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Lockwood application regarding water and 
septic requirements to comply with Kittitas County Public Health Department’s Environmental 
Health requirements. The project is serviced by existing facilities and does not propose any on-
site septic or groundwater needs. No information is required for further review prior to any 
determinations leading to recommendation for approval. 

 

 


